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Patient Group Meeting – 4.04.2013
1. Chairman’s opening remarks:

Opening remarks were made by Ian Tulley, who has resumed the Chair for the next six months and was welcomed back, to get the meeting underway. Dr Karen Norwood was welcomed as visiting Partner.
2. Attendance and Apologies:

Attendees:



Apologies:

Pearch, Linda


 Bryan-Brown, Pauline 
Pearch, Alan
                         King, Mike           

Triggs Roger                  
Welton, Mahmud
Green, Pam

Tulley, Ian

Cooper, Robert
Norwood, Karen

3. Minutes of meeting held on 7.02.2013:

These minutes were agreed as a true record of the February meeting and were signed off by Ian Tulley as the Chairperson.

4. Minutes of meeting held on 07.03.2013:

These minutes were agreed as a true record of the March meeting and were signed off by Ian Tulley as the Chairperson.

5. New On – Line Booking:

We are now up to over 1000 patients registered, with the feedback still very positive. The concern that patients booking appointments on-line would have an advantage over those using the phone has not materialised. This is due to the split between appointments made on-line/phone still being mainly by phone. 
6. Trial Period with a GP answering the phones from 8.30 – 11.00am

Early days yet, but the new system seems to be bedding in well with good feedback from both patients and staff. Would be helpful to clarify the different doctor roles now carried out on a daily basis. Action Graham Hunt.
7. Communication between DN and GP

This issue was raised by a member of the PPG, it was explained by Dr Norwood that the number of District Nurses have been reduced over a period of time and that communication had suffered as they used fax’s more often than not. The practice is holding monthly MDT meetings where the DN attends and this is helping to turn things around.
 8. Feedback from previous Action Points:

Action plan with other Eastbourne PPG groups:

Graham Hunt had been approached by another PPG from Green Street Surgery about the setting up of a Town based PPG, with each surgery providing a member. The major topic for discussion would be the changing face of the NHS. Feedback here seemed again positive the only issue being the mechanics of setting up such a group. To date no progress has been made with the setting up of this new group, will be chased up.  Action Graham Hunt. 
Doctor time leaflets:

It was suggested that with the recent changes made to the doctor clinic times, whether a small leaflet listing when each doctor is in surgery would be useful? No progress to date, but a draft copy to be constructed by the next PPG meeting. It was also discussed at the same time as to whether the weekly GP rota could be displayed at reception for patients to view? Action Graham Hunt.  

Apollo/Horder Healthcare:

The new PPG sign for the Apollo is in the process of being printed and will be available by the next meeting.  Action Graham Hunt  

PPG member name badges:

Thanks was given to Robert who has made up these badges for all members. They have since been used during the recent survey week.
9. AOB:

Mike King has resigned off the PPG. It was decided to look for a new member to replace him.
The setting up of a monthly PPG clinic in the waiting room was discussed and generally well received. Further discussion and planning on this subject to be held. Look at putting the PPG noticeboard in to a more visible position.
Ticker tape seems to be running fast? Can the current speed be slowed down? Action Graham Hunt
Date of next meeting: Thursday 16th Mary 2013 at 12.30pm
All comments and suggestions for agenda to be emailed / phoned through a week before the next meeting – in this case by Thursday 15th May.
Email:
grahamhunt@nhs.net 

Tel:
01323 744634

